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From: William and Mary Makofske [makofske@warwick.net]

Sent: Saturday, September 15, 2012 11:01 AM

To: Docket, Hearing

Cc: Siarnacki, Anne

Subject: Indian Point relicensing

September 15, 2012

Dear NRC,

I am writing to urge you not to re-license the Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant. Not only is this plant past its
expected life, but it stores radioactive waste on site. No matter how well a plant is constructed, with age
certain structures can fail, perhaps with serious results. No matter how tight security is, this radioactive
material is vulnerable.

In addition, this nuclear plant sits in a densely populated area and on two seismic faults.

In short, there are simply too many dangers posed by the continued operation of this nuclear plant.
Furthermore, there are alternatives to keeping the plant online. The new line bringing energy from Canada,
energy conservation and efficiency, and renewable sources of energy can address our energy needs.

Considering the hazards, we have been very fortunate so far that no major problem has occurred (though a
number of problems have had to be addressed). Let’s not press our luck. Too much is at stake. Please protect
citizens and close down Indian Point.

Thank you.

Mary Makofske
76 Drew Rd.
Warwick NY 10990
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